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15th September 2017











Early Years Reading and Phonics Evening





“If a child fails to learn how to read, the consequences can be nothing short of devastating, holding them back for the rest of their lives.”





Dear Parents, 





We will be holding a reading and phonics evening for you to attend on Thursday 28th September at 6pm.


 


Latest research states that the Early Years, and in particular, the home learning environment has been proven to have a significant impact on a child’s future GCSE grades and work choices.





We know that all parents want their child to have the best start in life and we want to support you with this; providing you with information about how best to support your child with learning to read.  We will give you ideas and strategies that can be used to assist your child to develop a love of reading.





We look forward to seeing you at this meeting. 








Miss Smith and Mrs Hodgkiss
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